
REPRESENTATIVE
STACELYNN ELI

We will get through this together!
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On July 30th the Office of Student Support Services, Education of

Homeless Children & Youth from the Department of Education

partnered with Project Vision Hawaii, Hale Ola NHIS School

Based Health Center, Hawaii Keiki Nurses, Ke Ola Mano,

Nānākuli Elementary School, Nanaikapono Elementary School,

Leeward Community College, Waiʻanae Moku Center, Waiʻanae

Coast Comprehensive Health Center and many more came together

to do a mobile outreach for our community. 

The purpose was to increase identification and connect the dots

between school and home. This was done by building relationships

with students and families that were able to attend.  

School supplies as well as information on resources were

handed out. Also staff was available to talk about and help

families register their keiki for Kindergarten.
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A U G U S T

On August 7th Representative Eli organized and

collaborated with Nānākuli Neighborhood

Security Watch, Nanaikapono Protestant

Church, Ahupuaʻa O Nānākuli Homestead

Association, ILWU 100 and community

volunteers to do beach clean-up in Nānākuli. 

Volunteers met at Kalanianaʻole beach park and

picked up opala from Zablan beach park to

Depots beach park. Over 40 trash bags were

filled and it was a great opportunity for

everyone to be outdoors and putting work equity

into our community.  

COVID-19 has presented a lot of challenges for

our community, however as always when the

kahea is made to kokua our community has

always and continues to respond with aloha!

Mahalo to everyone that made it possible and we

look forward to planning more in the future.  

Mahalo to all that volunteered!!

For more information: 
health.hawaii.gov


